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Thursday 19th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to the meeting held yesterday and the information shared, we are planning a residential visit 
in and around the Bamburgh area of Northumberland for four days from Monday 22nd May to 
Thursday 25th May 2023.  
 
The itinerary will be as follows: 
 
Monday 22nd Travel to the Sunningdale Hotel visiting Beamish on the way 
Tuesday 23rd Boat trip to the Farne Islands with an afternoon on the beach and crazy golf 
Wednesday 24th Visit to Lindisfarne Castle on Holy Island 
Thursday 25th Visit to the Life Museum in Newcastle before travelling home  
 
The cost of the visit will be in the region of £260 which includes hotel accommodation, meals, bus 
travel and entrance fees to all attractions. This will need to be paid via ParentMail in instalments. 
 
A maximum of 38 places are available and allocations will be made on a first come first served basis. 
Please remember places on this trip will also be behaviour dependent. Children who have been 
allocated places will be informed on Wednesday 25th January. Deposits of £30 will need to be 
paid via ParentMail by Tuesday 31st January. 
 
If you would like your child to go on the Bamburgh residential visit, please complete the online form 
which will be available from 8.30am tomorrow (Friday 20th January) or return the slip to the school 
office. 
 
Please also indicate if you would be interested in supporting the trip as a parent/carer helper. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nicola Davies 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
I/we would like ____________________________________________ (name of child) in class 

______________ to go on the Bamburgh residential visit in May 2023. 

 

I am/am not interested in supporting the trip as a parent helper (please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed ____________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date __________________________ 


